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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

August 14, 2008 – Print Server Change Affecting PCLPR Completed 

 

As per previous announcements (see below) an update on the print server was performed 

today about 9:30 AM.  This update causes all versions of PCLPR (less than 2.3.3) to be 

unable to print.  You must upgrade to the current version of PCLPR (version 2.3.3). 

 

For more details about this change (and how to upgrade to the latest version of PCLPR) see: 

 

http://tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Announce.2008.07.17.pdf  
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